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Item Description: Consideration to approve the revised Lighting Services Agreement 

with Georgia Power for the installation of lighting at the Old Augusta Road/Northgate 

Roundabout 

 

Summary Recommendation: Staff recommends the approval of the revised Lighting 

Services Agreement with Georgia Power for the installation of lighting at the Old 

Augusta Road Roundabout. 

 

Executive Summary/Background:  

The original agreement and plan included the installation of 23 LED lights with the cost 

including an upfront payment of $65,481, with monthly service fees of $515.20. 

 

The plan had to be updated and now only requires 19 LED lights so the new proposed 

upfront cost is $65,481, with monthly service fees of $488.49. 

 

The lighting design was reviewed by Kimley-Horn engineers, who confirmed that no 

conflicts exist with other proposed features. The project aims to improve road safety and 

visibility, particularly during nighttime conditions, ensuring compliance with both county 

and state safety standards. 

 

Alternatives for Commission to Consider 

1. Approve the Revised Lighting Services Agreement with Georgia Power. 

2. Do not approve and suggest alternatives. 

 

Recommended Alternative: 1 

Other Alternatives: 2 

Department Review: County Manager, County Engineer, and Finance 

Funding Source: TSPLOST 

Attachments:  Revised Georgia Power Lighting Services Agreement and plat map 

 

 

 

 


